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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Today (Wednesday 12th July) will be the last weaving club this year. 

I hope your children have enjoyed attending as much as I have enjoyed running the club and learnt some new weaving skills to use again in the future.  

Wishing you a lovely summer break and hopefully see some of the children again in the Autumn term.

Yours faithfully,
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Mrs Craker
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